

BRAD LITTLE

February 9, 2013

Idaho Art Lab 2355 S. Yellowstone Hwy. St. Anthony, ID 83445

Dear Friends,

Welcome to the 2nd Annual Eastern Idaho Assembly for the Arts. Regrettably, I will not be able to attend, but I want to extend my best wishes to all of you on this opportunity to support and advocate for arts in Idaho.

Idaho Art Lab is an exciting venue in our state to explore opportunities for creativity, innovation and entrepreneurship. I am deeply impressed with the organization and support the efforts to advance art education.

I believe very strongly in the work your organization does in promoting the arts and culture in Idaho, particularly in rural communities. Organizations like yours benefit all Idahoans and contribute strongly to our way of life. I wish you the best of luck in your assembly – and appreciate your enrichment of our state.

Sincerely,

Brad Little

Idaho Lieutenant Governor

BL/gw:ad